

Agenda/Minutes

15th November 2018

In attendance:

Kia Alderson (KA) (Chair)
David Norman (DN)
Sam Hand (SH)
Luke Moll (LM)
Daniel Lee (DL)
Peter Harris (PH)

1. Apologies for absence
 - a. Sam Eastwood (SE)
 - b. George Tattersall (GT)
 - c. Jacob Allen (JA)
 - d. Ose Oaiya (OO)
2. Official welcome for PH to committee
3. Minutes/Constitution on website. DN and LM to put them on.
4. Christmas meal
 - a. OO to organise
5. Hoodie orders. PH to make Google Form - name, email, size, suggested price. Open until (beginning of) Spring Term. Order at the start of Spring Term. Form to be done for next week's email, sent out by GT.
6. Lanyards for BG+C on 30th Nov. LM to design and SE to approve. To be delivered for 28th Nov.
7. Trip ideas. To be dealt with next term
 - a. Sheffield Videogames Museum -
 - i. Members only trip
 - ii. Student ticket: £8.50
 - iii. Coach quote: SH to consult with DB.
 - iv. Member price: ?
 - v. Nonmember price: ?
8. Talks for next term (lecturers)
9. Remove "HackTogether" from calendar next term. Not to be included next term.
10. AOB

